

Convention Education Committee Call

June 14, 2018

Participants: Morgan Weinberg, Jayne Spittler, Kate Scheuer, Jamie Bloom, John Hiester, Robert Broyles, Nadine Johnson-Jesionek, Traci Johnson, Jessica Cooper

Absent: Robert Scandary, Andrew Tang, Michala Roan

Call began at 10am MT

1. Jayne Update

- a. New schedule is out & happy with the new format
- b. Submissions for sessions worked well & organized for Gina M
- c. Theme for Convention & Key Note speaker (Rishad Tobaccowala- expert in change management & how to handle and look ahead for positive change)
 - We will promote the keynote speaker once we have contract signed & it is official
- d. We want to get the things done that we know need to be done so we have time for last minute changes due to new format & change
- e. Promotion timing to come in the future for sched, etc.
- f. Email collection- Morgan will ask USAS for list of emails just after deadline for registration to send out next steps to get people into Sched. Then, we'll get an updated email list closer to Convention for full Psych Sheet list.
- g. LSC Document in final stages- will get it back to Jessica to send out.

2. Updates Around the Room

- a. First Timers- Kate is updating PowerPoint & plan is to proceed as we've done in the past. Assigned seats, Table #s made, Lingo Bingo cards, Prizes, Contest, FUN!
 - i. Themed prizes: Compasses; Convention Committee item to wear?; other themed prizes
- b. Roberts Rules- Description is in Sched but not much else done- Jessica will organize a call w/ task force to work on plan
- c. Coaches/Officials- Jamie is the moderator; John & Kate have been reaching out to people of the panel- have 2 coaches & 2 officials for the discussion
 - i. Officials: Cecil Gordon; Jackie Allender
 - ii. Coaches: Tom Johnson; Tristan Formon
 - iii. Jamie will introduce topics & allow some audience participation but keep control of room
- d. Sched- everything has been input with general schedule items. Descriptions/speaker info to be added soon.
- e. Happy2Help- Morgan will work on scheduling
- f. Travel- send plans to Morgan & we may try to do a committee pow-wow before the fun begins
- g. Scavenger Hunt- Plan is to do it by LSCs and use flat medleys- Morgan look into artwork to keep it in line with theme & make them laminated so they last throughout event.
 - i. John & Traci going to meet next week to start developing plan for actual items for hunt
 - ii. Pitch to athlete meeting so they can take it back to their LSC members

Meeting ended at 11:01am MT.